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Date: November 18, 2020 
 
To: Andrea Oquist, Superintendent 
    
From:  Phillip Francis, Director of Operations 
 
Re:   RTA Amendment for Frost Middle School 
 
  

I would like an opportunity to share with the Board of Education a 
recommendation for a contract amendment for roofing design and project 
oversight with Roofing Technologies Associates (RTA), for a roofing project at 
Frost Middle School.  The project design fee is in the amount of $54,680.00. RTA 
has designed the roofing projects since we began them in 2018 and we have 
been satisfied with their work. Please place this topic on the agenda of the 
upcoming Committee of the Whole on November 23, 2020. 
 
Thank you. 
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c: Board of Education 
     

 
 


